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Future Technology Devices Intl. Ltd. 
 

Unit 1, 2 Seaward Place, Centurion Business Park, Glasgow 
G41 1HH, Scotland, U.K. 

Product End-Of-Life (EOL) Notification 
Date: 13 March 2020 

Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective immediately, Future Technology Devices Intl. Ltd. (“FTDI”) is announcing the 
manufacture discontinuation and End of Life (“EOL”) of the following products: 
 
Reasons for Obsolescence: 
This is part of our product life cycle management program. 
 

EOL Devices  
FT120Q-R 
FT120Q-T  

 
If there is still demand, please send us your enquiry for special support consideration. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact your Distributor or FTDI 
Sales Representative (https://www.ftdichip.com/FTContact.htm)  
 
We will like to take this opportunity to express our sincere appreciation towards you, who have 
been using and supporting the affected products. We look forward to continuously working with 
you throughout our new products. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Sales & Marketing Team 
Future Technology Devices Intl. Ltd. 

https://www.ftdichip.com/FTContact.htm

